
 
April 24, 2020 

 

Notice Regarding the Schedule for Announcement of Financial Results  

for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 

 

This is to announce that NIKON CORPORATION (hereinafter “the Company”) has decided to 

postpone the announcement of its financial results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020, which 

was originally scheduled for May 12, 2020.  

 

1. Reason for Postponement of the Announcement of Financial Results 

The Company has been preparing to announce its financial results for the fiscal year ended March 

31, 2020 while ensuring the safety of its employees and other relative parties including those 

engaging in audit by taking measures such as remote work of its employees during the spread of 

COVID-19. However, consolidated accounting procedures including accounting procedures for 

subsidiaries residing in Japan and overseas, and audit procedures are expected to take longer than 

originally scheduled. Therefore, the announcement of financial results for the fiscal year ended 

March 31, 2020 will be postponed.  

 

2. New Schedule for Announcement of Financial Results 

The financial results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020 is planned to be announced on May 

28, 2020. 

 

There have been impacts on product supply and service due to the spread of COVID-19. Other 

impacts such as to business performance will continue to be scrutinized, and will be announced if any 

changes occur in the future.  

 

The Company apologizes for the inconvenience and any concern this decision has caused for its 

shareholders, investors and other stakeholders and humbly asks for understanding. 
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